
Cook Shire Council levies rates and charges twice a 
year.  For the 2019-20 financial year, the second rates 
were issued on February 25 and are due for payment on 
Thursday, March 26 2020.

Remember, you can arrange payment plans, and 
if you pay in full by the due date, you are eligible 
for a discount off your general rates.

If you have not received your rates notice yet, please 
contact our friendly Rates Officer for more information. 
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